
Carleen Hemric retires
We thank the many friends of Carleen Hemric for their
contributions to SCFOL in her honor. We wish Carleen a

peaceful  retirement  and  thank  her  for  the  many  years  she
taught our children, and her thousands of hours of volunteer
work  for  the  Friends  including  the  Essay  Contest,  Board
positions, and support of local authors.  Carleen will be
greatly missed and a hard act to follow! We wish her the best
life has to offer.
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